
Announcements 
03-30-2025 

 
Today’s community meal is sponsored by Strangers No Longer. Please see Georgia Kingsley 

about sponsoring a meal. 

 

Today after Mass our youth will participate in a tour of the church to learn about the different 

sections of the church and the saints included on the walls. You are welcome to participate in 

the tour. 

 

This Friday Sacred Heart is hosting the Stations of the Cross and Soup Supper at 6pm.   

 

Please mark your calendar for Saturday, April 5th.  Starting at 10:00am, Janis Ayoub will lead 

a group of people to do deep cleaning of the church sanctuary.  We need as many of you as 

possible to join the group; the more folks we have the less time the job will take.  All ages are 

welcome. All cleaning supplies will be provided. Can we count on you? There’s a sign-up 

sheet on the back on the table. 

 

The final page of this week’s Vigil is a very well written article explaining the Family of 

Parishes concept and how that relates to our family. Please take a few minutes to read this 

information. Copies are also available on the back table. 

 

See today’s Vigil for a request from Barbara Taylor for Easter candy. 


